
2021-RFQ002
Request for Qualifications for Engineering Services 
Commercial District Transformation Project 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Diamondhead is soliciting responses from qualified firms for 2021-RFQ002  Engineering Services for the Commercial Transformation Project; a project with funding designated by the Mississippi Legislature in SB 2772 through the Gulf Coast Restoration Fund and administered through the Mississippi Development Authority.   The Mayor and Council will engage the professional services of a firm to provide said services using the “Competitive Negotiation Procedure for Professional Services.”  The Request for Qualifications is due no later than 10:00 a.m. on February 2, 2021 at the City of Diamondhead, Attn: City Clerk, 5000 Diamondhead Circle, Diamondhead, MS 39525 or on-line at www.diamondheadbids.com. 

Specifications are being made available via hard copy or digital download.  Specification Holders are required to log-in or register for an account to view or order RFQ documents at  www.diamondheadbids.com.  RFQ documents are non-refundable and must be purchased through the website. Questions regarding website registration and online orders, please contact Plan House at 228-248-0181. No partial specification sets will be issued.
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City Clerk
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